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November	28,	2023	
	
Dear	Neighbors,		
	
In	2023,	the	Pt.	San	Pedro	Road	Coalition	Board	and	our	active	Committees	
worked	together	with	neighborhood	associations,	other	non-profits	and	agencies,	
as	well	as	Marin	County	and	San	Rafael	officials	to	focus	on	issues	of	importance	
to	our	PSPR	Corridor	community.	The	Coalition	is	a	nonprofit	organization,	and	
we	are	fortunate	to	have	a	dedicated	Board	and	committee	members,	all	of	whom	
volunteer	untold	hours	for	the	betterment	of	our	community.	

Please	review	our	attached	annual	summary	highlighting	our	2023	projects	and	
achievements,	and	goals	for	2024.			We	recently	held	our	first	in-person	
Community	Meeting	since	before	the	pandemic	and	were	thrilled	with	the	big	
turnout	and	engagement	of	community	members.	Information	about	our	
community	and	Coalition	activities	is	available	on	our	website:	
(https://sprcoalition.org).	You	can	easily	access	our	online	educational	programs	
by	clicking	on	the	OUR	YouTube	CHANNEL	tab	on	our	website’s	Home	Page.		

We	urge	you	to	consider	a	year-end	tax-deductible	contribution	in	support	of	our	
work	promoting	the	health	and	safety	of	area	residents	and	the	enhancement	and	
preservation	of	our	local	environment.	Contributions	can	be	made	via	the	"Donate	
Now”	button	on	our	Home	Page	or	by	mail	to	369B	Third	Street,	Box	449,	San	
Rafael,	CA	94901.	Many	employers	match	employee	charitable	contributions.	
Please	check	with	your	employer	to	see	if	they	have	a	matching	program.	

While	visiting	our	Home	Page,	please	use	the	“Contact	Us”	tab	to	get	to	the	Signup	
page	to	provide	any	updated	contact	information,	including	your	street	and	email	
address,	HOA,	and	phone	numbers.	If	you	would	like	to	get	involved	in	our	
community-based	committees,	let	our	Committee	Chair	know	using	the	
committee	contact	forms	on	the	"Contact	Us”	menu.		

We	appreciate	the	generous	financial	contributions	of	our	donors.	Your	financial	
support	is	crucial	to	our	ongoing	efforts	to	help	our	neighbors	and	neighborhoods	
thrive.	On	behalf	of	the	Coalition	Board,	we	wish	you	Happy	Holidays	and	a	safe,	
healthy,	and	prosperous	2024.	
	
Best	regards,	

														 							
Denise	Lucy	 	 	 	 Bonnie	Marmor	
Co-President	 	 	 	 Co-President	
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